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Wow,there is hope again for a fair and legal election system in Oregon !Our current 

system is a National joke and also fraudulent that ballots are still being counted 

weeks after the election and signatures are being compared/verified?  With the 

signature taken at the DMV using your finger or with me finger nail! Please, let's go 

back to what works and what most of the country is doing.  

 


